
 
/BARAH MINISTRIES  
a Christian Church 
Announcements 
March 11, 2018\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Next Deacon’s Meeting 
March 17, 2018 
7:30A-9:00A\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Next Month’s Lord’s Supper Celebration 
April 8, 2018\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
VISIT THE VETS  
April 15, 2018\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
NON-RESIDENT CONGREGATION HOMECOMING!  
April 27-29, 2018\ 
 
/A NEW HOME FOR  
BARAH MINISTRIES  
Targeting January 2021\ 
 
We have a new sign on the property...a little baby sign.  Thanks to all who handled this tickling 
situation in the neighborhood. 
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